
 

 

                                                             10 November 2022 
 

Notice of Office Relocation: 
Offshore Banking, Fubon Bank ( Hong Kong) Limited 
 

To provide you with better services, we are pleased to inform you that we are moving to a new 
office with effect from 11 January 2023 (Wednesday). 

Please update your records with our new contact details of the new office of Offshore Banking 
of Fubon Bank (Hong Kong) Limited as follows:  

 

All telephone and fax numbers as well as email addresses remain unchanged. The last 
business day of the office of Fubon Offshore Banking at current location will be: 10 January 
2023 (Tuesday).   

For inquiry during this period, please contact 2842 6079 during the office hours* should you 
need any assistance.  

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continuous support and look 
forward to seeing and serving you at our new premises soon. 

 
Offshore Banking 
Fubon Bank (Hong Kong) Limited 
 
 
* Monday to Friday: 9am to 6pm (except public holidays) 


